
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

14th May 2013 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Informal Parents Afternoon 

 

You are invited to an Informal Parents Afternoon on Tuesday  

11th June 2013 from 2.00 – 4.00 pm. 

 

This is an opportunity for you to look around the classrooms and 

talk informally to the class teacher.  Please note there will be no 

individual appointments. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Bayes 

Head Teacher  


